  Dear Parents, 
  	 Your child brought their 2nd quarter progress report home last week on Wednesday. If you have not looked at it please do. You can also find the information in parent portal. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions! The best time to contact us is between 11:15-12:05.  We can respond faster using emails. 
		-4th grade team 









January 15, 2024



What We Are Learning!
Upcoming Events

January 15:
No School
MLK Jr. Day














 

 














ELA:
I can research and write an informational Wiki entry.
I can read a Reading Counts book and pass a quiz.

Reading Homework: Students are expected to read 25 minutes nightly and have a parent/guardian sign their log. 

Math: 
I can add fractions.
I can complete Daily Math Review.
I can play a math fluency game.

Science: I can explain how the Earth’s surface changes.

Social Studies:  I can explain the first settlers in North America and their environmental conditions.


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Special Notes: 
 Remember to check parent portal to keep up with your child’s progress at school. There was a video link in the South parent newsletter explaining standard based grading and the grade card. Please watch this video.
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Reminders4th Grade News

Spelling Unit 8

Core Words (New Words): fast, felt, kept, notice, can’t

Cloze Words (Words that will also be on the test):  
there, their, people, only, right, began, it’s, young, learn, toward, really, become, ready, special, hundred
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